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14th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are excited to announce that we are planning for Bats 1, 2 and 3 children to go on a trip to 
the American Museum in Bath on Thursday 15th December.  
 
We have booked for the 4.45pm slot and propose eating a light tea with the children after 
school and then leaving on the coach to Bath.  
 
Our project for Term 2 is ‘How can I make my fairy lights work?’ This immersive project 
experience will provide our children with the most magical time as well as a wonderful ending 
to the Christmas term.  
 
We will be asking for a voluntary payment towards the tickets and coach costs of £21.52 per 
child. This is available to book through Arbor, we request that payments are made by 14th 
November 2022. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Ms Susie Mills, Miss Emma Attree and Mrs Rachel Brotherton 
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